
 

08/02/2023 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

Please see updated information re: our School Academic Year / Calendar.   You are asked to read 

carefully and note the dates relevant to your daughter’s Year group.  Additional information and key 

dates re: subject choices available below.  

Date / Time Event  Attendance Requirements 

10th February 2023  
9:30am-11:30am 

Year 9 Parent Teacher 
Meeting 

Year 9 pupils attend with Parent(s)  
Full uniform please 

 

10th February 2023  
1:25pm-3:25pm 

Post 16 Information Event Year 12 pupils attend with Parent(s)  
Full uniform please 

Year 9 and Year 12 pupils only in attendance at the above events. 
All other Year groups - Attendance not required on 10th February 2023  

20th February 2023 School re-opens after mid-
term break 

All Year groups in attendance 

21st February 2023 Teachers’ Strike Action 
See details below 

School closed to pupils until 12noon 
School open to all year groups from 12 
noon 

Arrangements for the Day of Industrial Action. 
Due to Industrial Action the school will be closed for pupils on the morning of Tuesday 21st 
February 2023 until 12 noon. 
Classes will resume from 12 noon until the end of the school day at 3.25pm. 
EA have informed schools that there will be no school transport service for 12 noon.  Pupils who 
are unable to attend from 12 noon, due the unavailability of school transport, can provide a note 
to this effect, and will then not be marked absent. 

22nd February 2023   School open and normal 
class resumes 

All year groups in attendance 

Other Information 

Year 8:  20th February 2023 - Form will issue re: Choice of Languages for Year 9 study.  Return 27th 

February 2023 

Year 10: 20th-24th February 2023 – GCSE Subject Information will be launched on website and 
Information and Subject Guidance Booklet will be posted to Parents.  
24th February 2023 – Form will issue re: GCSE Subject Choices.  Return 10th March 2023. 
 
Post 16: 22nd February 2023 – Form will issue re: Post 16 Subject Audit.  Return 3rd March 2023. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your partnership and ongoing support and I wish you 

and your family a lovely mid-term break.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Cullinan 
Principal 
 


